
Lillington Nursery and Primary School
Cubbington Road, Leamington Spa CV32 7AG

01926 425114
admin@lillingtonschool.org
Head teacher: Mrs Wallace

Dear Parents/Carers,

KEY STAGE 1 SCHOOL TRIP TUESDAY 12 th JULY 2022 – WARWICK CASTLE

As part of our topic ‘Towers, Tunnels and Turrets’ we will be going to Warwick Castle.
The children will have the opportunity to explore the castle and grounds, and to learn
more about castle life.

The cost of the trip will be £10 per child, which covers admission to the castle and
the coach there and back. The payment will be due by Tuesday 28th June 2022 at
the latest.

If you have any questions or concerns please speak to a member of the Key Stage 1
Team.

Thank You

The Key Stage 1 Team

✂…………………………………………………………………………………………….

I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend the trip to
Warwick Castle.

I have enclosed £10 to cover the cost of the trip □

I have paid online via ParentPay □

I would like to use money from my Pupil Premium allowance (eligible children only)□

Signed: __________________________

Date:____________________________
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